
CONFIRMED SCHOOL START DATE FOR 2023 

 

Bruce McLaren Intermediate School would like to confirm that our first day of school 

will still be TUESDAY, 7th, FEBRUARY.   

 

There has been some information in the news about schools returning this week.  However, 

our school community and staff have been hit hard and we think it is in the best interests to 

provide time and space to allow our families, whānau and staff to work through the 

immediate issues that are presenting. 

 

Sticking to our original emergency plan of opening on Tuesday, 7th February, will also avoid 

further disruption and provide certainty. 

 

BMIS is looking forward to welcoming Year 7 and Year 8 students on Tuesday, 7th 

February.  Year 7 students to the hall by 8:30am.  Year 8 students to the McLaren Room 

by 8:30am. 

 

May the weather start to clear and the clean up continue. 

 

Best wishes to our BMIS community. 

 

Kia kaha.  Kia maia.  Kia manawanui. 

 

Ngā mihi 

 

Liz Wood 
 


